
The Corporation of the City of Kenora 
 

By-Law Number 20 - 2014 
 

A By-Law to Authorize the Extension of an Agreement with Paul S. Heayn with 
Respect to Services as a Closed Meeting Investigator 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Whereas Council entered into a lease agreement with Paul S. Heayn on June 20, 2011 for 
Closed Meeting Investigator Services by By-law Number 69-2011; and 
 
Whereas that agreement expired on December 31, 2014; and 
 
Whereas it is deemed necessary and expedient to extend the agreement between The 
Corporation of the City of Kenora and Paul S. Heayn to provide services to the end of 2014; 
and 
 
Whereas at a Committee of the Whole meeting held March 11, 2014 authorization was 
given to extend this agreement to December 31, 2014; 
   
Now Therefore the Council of the Corporation of the City of Kenora hereby enacts as 
follows:- 
 
1. That authorization is hereby given to extend the agreement for Closed Meeting 

Investigator Services with Paul S. Heayn to December 31, 2014. 
 

2. That By-law Number 69-2011 is hereby extended under the same terms and 
conditions as set out in By-law Number 69-2011. 
 

3. That this By-law shall come into force and take effect upon third and final reading.  
 
 

 
  By-law read a First and Second Time this 18 day of March, 2014 

 
By-law read a Third and Final Time this 18 day of March, 2014 

 
     
    The Corporation of the City of Kenora:- 
 
 

   
 ____________________________________                                                           

                                                              David S. Canfield, Mayor 
 
 

   
 ____________________________________                                                              

               Heather Lajeunesse, Deputy Clerk 


